Gareth Rees – Clerk to Lockington Parish Council
Pasture House, 6 Front Street, Lockington, YO25 9SH
Mobile: 07768233352/e mail LPCClerk@outlook.com

1st January 2021

Mr Geoffrey Dunham
18 Front Street
Lockington
YO25 9SH

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mr Dunham,

On behalf of Lockington Parish Council;

The Parish Council wish to thank you most sincerely for the work you have undertaken to keep the village looking clean and tidy during this very difficult time. Your efforts have made a significant difference to the ease of use and appearance of the entry onto Minster Way.

The work you have done is a fantastic example of community spirt and I’m sure the whole village really appreciate your efforts.

Once again, the Lockington Parish Council wish to thank you most sincerely for your service to the local community.

A Grateful note of thanks is also published on the village website.
(http://lockingtonparishcouncil.eastriding.gov.uk/home.aspx)

Sincerely





Gareth Rees on behalf of Lockington Parish Council
Clerk to Lockington Parish Council.
